
BONTERRA HOA MEETING 

February 2, 2015 

Chris Haines called the meeting to order at 7:05 

In attendance 
Jeff, Kathy, Remy, Rob and Yvette all present  

Approval of Minutes 
The minutes from the last meeting was reviewed.  Motion made by Rob to approve minutes, seconded by 

Jeff, all in favor. 

Old Business 
The gate program installation was delayed from February 3, 2015 until February 4, 2015 due to weather 

concerns.  

There was discussion about installing a bulletin board inside the entrance that was previously tabled.  

Rob and Chris to provide bids for the Board. 

New Business 

The distribution of the additional gate remotes was discussed.  Jeff made a motion to allow any 

homeowner that can provide proof they had previously purchased more than the allotted 2 remotes (via a 

bank statement or by submitting all the old remotes in their possession) to be given the additional 

remotes free of charge.  Any homeowner that is unable to provide proof of purchase for additional 

remotes will pay the $30 fee for any additional remotes requested.  Motion seconded by Rob, all in favor 

The “No Soliciting” sign is missing.  Chris to get the sign replaced.  

Next Meeting 
March 2, 2015 at 7:00PM at the Dunkin Doughnuts in Valrico. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:20PM. 


